
Walter - as we discussed, Barbara Aichinger has been sending these e-mails for the 
purposes of preparing for the ZBA meeting on May 26, 2009.  It is our understanding - 
although we are not certain - that the ZBA intends to hear our appeal of the 
administrative decision of John Ayer in May 2007.  If this is not the case, please let us 
know as soon as possible so we are not at the May 26 meeting expecting to make a full 
presentation only to be told that the ZBA is not going to hear that presentation. 
 
Thanks. 
 
 
Patrick H. Wood 
Patrick Wood Law Office, PLLC 
555 Main Street 
Laconia, NH 03246-3449 
603.524.1446 
603.524.1788 (fax) 
phwood@patrickwoodlaw.com 
 
 
 
 
-----Original Message----- 
From: Walter Mitchell, Mitchell Municipal Group, P.A. 
Sent: Friday, May 08, 2009 9:05 AM 
To: Patrick H. Wood 
 
Pat - Ms. Aichinger has been sending a series of e-mails to present and past town officials 
and employees relating to the issue of merger.  Since this is an issue that seems to be part 
of present litigation, we ask that you instruct her to cease any such contact. 
 
  
 
Thank you for your understanding. 
 
  
 
                Walter 
 
  
 
Walter L. Mitchell 
 
Mitchell Municipal Group, P.A. 
 
25 Beacon Street East 
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Laconia, NH 03246 
 
(603) 524-3885 
 
wlmlaw@metrocast.net 
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